[image: image1.png]


Alphabets Pre-school











Late Collection 
Policy statement

Alphabets will encourage parents/carers to make every effort to collect their children on time.

Failure to do so can cause distress to the child by being left behind after other parents have been to collect their children. This also impacts on the efficient running of Alphabets by restricting staff’s time to care for other children & to complete other duties.
To prevent this we will:-
· Record & monitor any late collection of 15 minutes or more. Each occasion will be a warning. Parents/carers will be asked to sign the record book.

· On the 3rd warning/late collection, parents/carers will be issued with a £30 late collection fee.

· The £30 late collection fee will be issued on every subsequent late collection unless there are exceptional circumstances. Each case will be looked at individually and a decision will be made by Alphabets Management Committee.
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